Dear Senators:

As a member of the Eudora library board, I am writing to ask for your support for a bill that will make a very big difference in our community. Senate Bill 59 is the result of work between leaders from the city, the township, and the library board, and it reflects a solution that will allow our growing community to enjoy a wide range of services and programs, in the years to come.

One of the main reasons I serve on the Eudora library board is because I believe, as a teacher and as a mother, in the value this library brings to our community. There are services and programs that enrich the lives of so many people, from toddlers to senior citizens. And the library's community involvement hardly stops at the library doors. The programs are found across the community, all year long.

Our community is served well by our library, and SB 59 will allow us to continue these services and programs -- and ultimately grow as our community grows. Without passage of SB 59, the future of our library and its capacity to serve Eudora is much more uncertain.

Thank you for supporting this bill with your vote.

Sincerely,

Amber Jackson

ETPL Board Member